

TEMPLE B'NEI MITZVAH

To celebrate Rabbi Dressler's "bat mitzvah" year at Temple Israel, we want to honour and reminisce about all the b'nei mitzvah celebrated in our community.

Families will be invited to join us at various Shabbat services, and with the technology of Zoom, we can even have far-flung adult children join the "party" as we share memories and reflect on how our Temple family has grown and changed - or maybe not changed so much - over the years.

Thirteen years is a marvellous milestone!

We're all ready for some celebrating; how about you?

Watch your inboxes for more information about the upcoming year's b'nei mitzvah remembrances - we will begin celebrating them in the Fall.